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May 11, 2009

Mr. Jason Friedland
Shleppers

c/o WestRock Development
656-Central Park Avenue
Yonkers, NY 10704

Dear Jason:

All of us at the March of Dimes want to extend our deepest gratitude to you and
the Shleppers team for the exceptional job done with the logistical set up,
breakdown and route coordination for the 2009 March for Babies walk held on
Sunday, April 26", 2009 at Saxon Woods Pool in White Plains, NY. All logistics
were handled in an orderly, timely and effective manner. The set up and
breakdown of the Saxon Woods Pool start and end points were done quicker and
more efficiently than ever in my 10 years with the March of Dimes. In addition,
The checkpoints along the walk route, (the route is 7 miles long), were set up and
broken down efficiently and in accordance with WECA’s (Westchester
Emergency Communication Assocation) and with the White Plains Police
Department’s safety instructions. All went extremely smoothly. The site was
broken down and all supplies were back to our office earlier than in recent
memory. Crew Chief Harry Laureano was the perfect leader and manager and
his staff worked diligently to get tasks completed.

Again, many thanks go out to you, Allen, Harry and the entire Shieppers team for
a job well done and for helping the March of Dimes in its mission to prevent birth
defects, premature birth and infant mortality. The donation of services truly helps
us come closer to achieving this mission.

Sincerely youys,
In

Annette Trotta,
Executive Director
March of Dimes Northern Metro Division
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